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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

CHINESE NEW YEAR 

 

Next week we will be celebrating Chinese New Year in 

Reception. We will be learning about the Year of the 

Rabbit and Chinese traditions. During the week there 

will be an opportunity for children to make and try 

spring rolls.  

 

Please do make sure that we have up to date allergy 

information. 

 

Gung Hei Fat Choi, Happy New Year! 

 

Thank you.  

 

The Reception Team 

 

 

 
 


